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NOTICE FOR ALL RESIDENTS AT THE BAYSHORE 
HEATING SYSTEM RE-SCHEDULE  

 

PLEASE BE ADVISED THE BOILERS FOR THE HEATING SYSTEM 

HAS BEEN RE-SCHEDULED TO FUNCTION ON WEDNESDAY, 

OCTOBER 23RD, 2019. 

Usually when heat is turned on, some heating components, (the expansion 

joint) may leak. Residents are reminded to place a container/towels 

under their heating component and check regularly throughout the 

heating season for any signs of a water leak. 

Your heating component is mostly found in the first bedroom, at the right or 

left of the Radiator. The “01” units is mostly found in the master bedroom.  

Water leaks must be reported immediately to the Superintendent: 

Sylvan @ 905-424-5173 

As done in the past, residents can pick up 1 aluminum dish (1 per unit) from 

the office or from the superintendent.  

It is very important to remove air conditioners from windows to prevent 

heat loss and frosted pipes. 

PLEASE NOTE DCC 19, WILL NOT ACCEPT RESPONSIBILITY FOR 
PROPERTY DAMAGE RESULTING FROM RESIDENTS NEGLIGENCE.  
 

Thank you, 

Vanessa Lewis 

Property Manager 
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http://www.citysitesmanagement.com/
http://www.thebayshore.net/

